
To Jeff Edhouse (Jeff.Edhouse@transpower.co.nz) 

From Geoffry Sams, Transmission and Markets Specialist 

Date 31st January 2017 

Subject CPK_WIL_B Reconductoring – Meridian Submission 

 

Question 1: Is our proposal reasonable? 

Question 3: Is our calculation of LPCA reasonable? 

Yes, Meridian believes the calculation of LPCA is reasonable 

Meridian believes the proposal is reasonable. Meridian appreciates the effort Transpower has 
taken in designing a solution that is cost effective while maintaining the same level of reliability. 
 
In addition, Meridian recommends Transpower coordinate all necessary maintenance work on the 
CPK_WIL_B line, including work on the tee sections through to West Wind during the 
reconductoring. Meridian also recommends Transpower coordinate all work with Meridian in order 
to ensure minimum loss of generation from West Wind during the upgrades. 

 

Question 2: Is our cost-benefit analysis reasonable? 

Yes, Meridian believes the cost benefit analysis is reasonable. 

 

Question 3: Is our calculation of LPCA reasonable? 

Yes, Meridian believes the calculation of LPCA is reasonable 
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